
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 6/24/2016 5:16:20 PM
Subject: Memo RE: Waste Diversion in Parks

Attachments: ENG - Memo to Mayor and Council - Waste Diversion in Parks.pdf

Dear Mayor and Council,

Please see the attached memo from Jerry Dobrovolny, General Manager of Engineering regarding Waste Diversion in 
Parks. 

Brief summary points are as follows: 

• Memo is in response to Council’s request on how staff can assist the Park Board to get appropriate waste 
stations in parks.

• Engineering, REFM and Parks staff are working together to expand recycling in parks. 
• A pilot will start on June 1st in select parks to place separate dog waste carts.
• Engineering are working with MMBC to implement a recycling pilot in the west end and select park locations 

later this summer.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please contact Albert Shamess - Director of Waste Management and 
Resource Recovery directly.

Best, 
Paul 
Paul Mochrie
Deputy City Manager
City of Vancouver
453 West 12th Avenue, Vancouver, BC V5Y 1V4
Office: 604.873.7666
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message and any accompanying documents contain confidential information intended 
for a specific individual and purpose. This message is private and protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, 
you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying or distribution, or the taking of any action based on the contents of this 
information, is strictly prohibited.
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